
 

 
 
 

Q & A – T2024-2025-111 
Register of Pre-qualified Suppliers 2025 

 
 

Q1. Can you confirm if this would apply to Bitumen Sealing subcontractors please? 

  A. Any purchases over $200,000 ex GST must go out to tender. However, if there are 
small reseals/seals that come under this amount and isolated jobs, it may be worthwhile. 

 

Q2. Are you able to confirm that all our documentation for the Pre-qualified Suppliers 
2025 is up to date and there is no other information required?  
 

  A. (Existing prequalified supplier) You will have to email tender@bulloo.qld.gov.au 
before 4pm on Tuesday, 25th February 2025, with your updated COC’s (e.g. current public 
liability insurance, other insurances), and include a list the categories of goods/services 
you provide with no price if it’s not feasible. 
 
E.g.: 
 
Groceries – Prices Vary 
Cleaning Products – Prices Vary 
Hardware – Prices Vary 
Gardening Supplies – Prices Vary  
…. – Prices Vary 
…. – Prices Vary 
…. – Prices Vary 
 
Even if your COC’s are up to date on file, please supply regardless with the list of 
goods/services provided. The list is to confirm you are still supplying these items for the 
next year and to add anything additional. 
 

 

Q3. We were talking yesterday regarding the pre-qualified supplier tender. We want to 
give it a go as discussed, however we don’t exactly fit into any of the categories. We are 
fleet, disposals, auctioneering, remarketing etc. Is there someone we can fit in? Also, 
somewhere we can put our rates?  
 

  A. With your tender response submission, please create and submit your own schedule 
of rates, listing the categories mentioned and provide a price if feasible.  
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